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Welcome Back
We are delighted to have welcomed our children back at both schools this week.
We enjoyed celebrating their first week achievements in assemblies and hearing
about their Summer adventures. Today, Mrs O’Sullivan read ‘All are Welcome
Here’, reminding children of our diversity and inclusivity.

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new families and are assured
our wonderful school community will help you to settle in well.

Reminder.... Who should | contact?

Please be reminded that we = \ 7 AdNg ¢ For all class-based and timetable
are a nut-free Federation and - f enquiries these should be directed
request you do not bring " to your class teacher in
products containing nuts into =" ¥ &~ i the first instance, via the
school for snacks or packed § = / , school office

lunches. v

For quick messages, teachers will be on the gate each morning

and afternoon.
Wraparound Care

Our Breakfast and After School Clubs have I o zeguie mpre detallgq S gl
At Thomas Bullock please direct enquiries to: the EYFS, KS1 or
got off to an excellent start. If you have not

KS2 Phase Leader.
yet booked for the term ahead, please use
) o At Lyng please contact your year group teacher, or for further
the link sent earlier in the week or contact the

i ) ; enquiries please contact Mr Allott, also via the office.
school office for further information.

Dates to look out for next week To make an appointment with the SENCO please email the school
office.

Book Look- September

Open Days- October General enquiries:

Parents’ Evening- October office@thomasbullock.dneat.org and office@lyng.norfolk.sch.uk

FOSS AGM- 25th September 7pm Please do be reminded that we request up to 48 working

hours to respond.

‘Thank you for all of
your help. The worry of
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thank you! school has been made

so much better’

Our Value this term is Courage



